
 

           
           
           
           
           
           
           
           
          
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We wanted to take this opportunity to share with you the wonderful work that the Parent 
Teacher Association (PTA) at Grange Infants School, also known as "Friends of Grange 
School (FOGS)", do to support our school community. 
 
The PTA play a vital role in enhancing the educational experience of our children at Grange 
Infants School. One of the significant ways in which FOGS supports our school is by 
organising various fundraising activities throughout the year. These funds raised by FOGS 
are used to better the school environment, facilities, and resources for the benefit of our 
children, such as the enchantment garden and sensory room. 
 
We are incredibly grateful for the commitment and effort put forth by the members of FOGS 
in making a difference in our school community. We encourage all parents and carers to get 
involved in supporting the PTA and its initiatives, whether through volunteering, attending 
events, or contributing to fundraising efforts. 
 
As you know, we are an active school and would really love to provide the children with a 
running track on the field, so that they can complete their golden mile and many more 
activities in an enriching environment. Therefore, we have asked if FOGS can have this as 
their next fundraising project.  
 
The dedication and hard work of the PTA members have allowed us to provide additional 
resources, equipment, and opportunities that directly impact the learning and development 
of our pupils. From supporting enrichment programs to contributing to playground 
upgrades, FOGS enables us to create a more engaging and stimulating environment for our 
children to thrive. 
 
Together we can continue to build a stronger, more enriching educational experience for our 
children at Grange Infants School which we couldn't do without the help of volunteers.  
 
FOGS are currently looking for a new Infants Chair, as the current FOGs Chair is stepping 
down in September. If organising events, volunteering at events and seeing children 
smile is something you're interested in, the FOGS team would love to hear from you. 
They are a close team, which consists of a Chair, two Vice Chairs and a Treasurer and lots of 
parent volunteers. You would be guided and supported by the existing team in your role. For 
more information, please contact them on their Facebook page or by emailing 
fogschools@outlook.com. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Grange Infants School 
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